
Orlando Christian Home Educators

OPEN HOUSE

Our open house is scheduled for Tuesday, August 6, at 9:30 a.m.,

and we are delighted to extend a warm invitation to you.

The open house will provide an opportunity for students and

parents to interact with teachers. We will discuss important topics

such as the OCHED Code of Conduct, registration, schedule,

church rules, uniform requirements, and special events.

If you are interested, kindly send an email to Carmen at

carmen.schulting@gmial.com or access our website at

www.oched.org to create a login.

I'm looking forward to hearing from you!

Blessings,

Carmen Schulting

OCHED

www.oched.org




